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Normac Chapter #311 OES

	By June Tyler

Normac Chapter, Shelburne, held its regular stated meeting of the Celebrate the Seasons on December 13 under the leadership of

Lenora and Shane Banfield.

Visitors were from Stayner and Cookstown, along with own DDGM Catherine Howlett, with several Past District Deputy Grand

Matrons from Districts 8, 9 present. It was great to see all of the officers present.

Bob and Evelyn Hicks celebrated their 68th wedding anniversary on November 27. What a wonderful example of ?Star Love? as

they both hold offices and attend the meetings regularly.

It was decided to make chicken pot pies on January, 21, 2017. If you would like to order some, please call Susan Smiley.

Karen Armstrong had sent a lovely handmade bookmark for each of the members present with a message attached ? Have a Holly

Jolly Christmas. Thanks, Karen.

Entertainment was provided by Audrey Oldfield, Lenora Banfield and Arnold Townsend. We heard a new version of Twelve Days

of Christmas.
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